
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stanford School World Book Day 

2020 

‘Book in a Box’ 

This year we are asking children to use any 

kind of box, as long as it’s clean please (shoe 

box, cereal box, pizza box, a tiny match-box) 

and inside the box create the book of their 

choice. Label the box with the title of the 

book and be as creative as you can! Some 

examples and ideas are shown to the right. 

Prizes will be awarded to the best ‘Book in a 

Box’ from each class.  

Thursday 5th March 2020 

To celebrate World Book Day this year we are asking 

you to take part in three activities: 

➢ Come to school dressed as a book character 

(optional), 

➢ Bring your favourite book to share in class, 

➢ Enter our ‘Book in a Box’ competition 

You are invited to take part in any of the above 

activities of your choice. 

BLOG PAGE 

Our website shares with you some ideas 

for choosing books to share and clips on 

what sharing books is all about. Please 

take a look. 

 

 

 

Will be in school 

Tues 24th March – Mon 30th March 

MORE TO FOLLOW  

After half term 

 


